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The Indiana Lawyer - "Making Sure Compliance Is
Kept"
April 20, 2016 Indianapolis

Larry Mackey and Tabitha Meier of the Indianapolis office were quoted in
an article published by The Indiana Lawyer on April 20. The article,
"Making sure compliance is kept," talks about the firm's new Compliance
Practice Group and Larry's appointment to serve as an independent
monitor of Olympus Corp.'s compliance with deferred prosecution
agreements.
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